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Kate’s Award 

On 21st September our very own 
Kate Bailey received The Volunteer 
Award, at the BBC Radio 
Lancashire Make A Difference 
Awards, which took place in 
Blackpool. Chosen out of 
thousands of nominees, this just 
goes to show how special Kate 
really is. 

She’s been volunteering with 
Pendle RDA since 1980 and this 
award is just a token of all the hard 
work Kate has put into RDA. 

Jo’s MBE 

Our lovely helper and now 
Committee Member Jo, has been 
awarded an MBE! This means she 
gets to go to London to meet one 
of the Royal family, to receive her 
insignia. 

Thanks to Thornton 
Hall Country Park 

We’d like to say a massive thank 
you to Emma, Chris and all the 
lovely team for welcoming us to 
their lovely premises! 
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A New Home for Pride 

Pendle Pride recently got a lovely new home at the amazing 
Thornton Hall Country Park. This is a new partnership and 
we feel this opportunity came up at exactly the right time. 
There are lots of new and exciting possibilities of being at 
such a great location, along with his new stable.

As with his new stable, Pride had to have time away at the 
‘vets’, to have a full service and new upgrade, which will future 
proof him for years to come. This upgrade is part of our plan 
to expand the group again and see it bloom and grow, as it 
once did.

http://www.rdapendlegroup.co.uk
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Some of our volunteers are undergoing training to become 
Coaches. This will enable us to take on more riders and run 
more sessions, both on Pride and with the real horses.

We have some new horsey faces at the stables in 
Barnoldswick, so keep a look out in person, and on Facebook 
for who they might be. There might even be a sneak peak on 
our website too!

Fundraising 

With rising costs, as ever, our 
outgoing has risen by 150%. This 
means we need to fundraise. 

Ideas welcome! 

Pendle RDA Clothing 

We have opened up the order books 
for Pendle RDA logo merch. Let us 
know if you would like an order form, 
or just let us know what you would 
like to order. There should be a 
poster around at THCP or the yard, or 
again just ask! 

New Website 

We now have a lovely, shiny, new 
website! Check it out: 

www.rdapendlegroup.co.uk 

With special thanks to Steve King 
from Skipton Computer Services for 
all his help in setting up the website. 

￼  

www.skiptoncomputerservices.co.uk
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